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Date: October 12, 2023 

Partnership HealthPlan of California Medi-Cal 

Important Provider Notice: #475 
 

Subject: Frequency Limit Changes for Fetal Ultrasound Codes 76815 and 76817 – Effective 
January 1, 2023 
 
Effective for dates of service on and after January 1, 2023, frequency limits on fetal ultrasound codes 
76815 and 76817 have changed to the following: 
 

• 76815 – 4/180 days 
• 76817 – 4/180 days 

 
For further information regarding this process, please contact the Partnership Claims Department at 
(707) 863-4130. 
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